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Enterprise Goods & Services

To: 	Agency CIO (CIO, Deputy CIO, or agency IT Manager)
From: 	Trudy Vidal, Financial Business Systems Manager, DAS Enterprise Goods & Services
RE: 	Hyperion IR Studio Product Certification - Uninstall
CC: 	EIS Senior IT Portfolio Manager; DCS Account Manager
Date:	February 15, 2022



For license compliance with Oracle, we have prepared this Hyperion IR Studio Product Certification to ensure the State of Oregon and Department of Administrative Services is in compliance with licensing and support with Oracle by June 30, 2022.

It is urgent that your agency complete the information below and “certify” the status of Hyperion IR Studio in your environment.

STEP 1: Agency Verification: 

____Agency certifies that plans are in place to completely uninstall Hyperion IR Studio from all computers by <agency to insert date here>. Number of computers where Hyperion is installed = <agency to insert_number here>

____Agency certifies that Hyperion IR Studio is not installed on any computers


STEP 2: Sign and Submit Verification



_________________________________________________		_____________________
CIO Name & Signature							Date

_________________________________________________		_____________________
Agency Name									Agency Number



Upon completion of this form, email to: Datamart.Support@das.oregon.gov by March 15, 2022. 
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